
If awarded funding, we will offer free
full-day preschool for 3 and 4-year-old

Point Pleasant residents beginning in
January 2025. Please note that space in

this program would be limited.

Parents, guardians, and community
members are invited to information

sessions at Ocean Road School at 5:30 PM
on April 25, May 20, and June 17. Please use

the Catherine Street entrance.

If you have any questions or would like
more information, please contact 

Christine McCoid at
cmccoid@pointpleasant.k12.nj.us.

Point Pleasant Borough
School District is applying

for state funding for
preschool!


